
Tricia Richman

Trish's quote
P: 8668 9600 

117 Nicolson Avenue, Whyalla Norrie, 5608 

E: dl.1035.info@schools.sa.edu.au

W: www.wsc.sa.edu.au

Dear parents and caregivers,

Welcome to the final newsletter for the year. On Tuesday 3 December our annual Presentation Night was held at the Middleback

Arts Centre. I would like to share with you my 2024 Principal’s Report from that night.
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Presentation Night recognised students 
across all year levels for their academic 
achievement, and for others a significant 
personal effort or contribution to the 
Whyalla Secondary College community.
The night was a real highlight for the 
college and a great way to celebrate the 

year that was 2024.   

The college will close at 2pm 
on Friday 20 December 2024

and reopen at 8.30am on 
Monday 6 January 2025

Presentation Night 2024




